
Hybr id Schedule

A Group B Group

Monday In-person Virtual

Tuesday In-person Virtual

Wednesday Virtual Virtual

Thursday Virtual In-person

Fr iday Virtual In-person

Students will follow a hybrid schedule in 
order to enable social distancing in the 
classroom. All students will receive a 
combination of in-person and virtual 
learning. The schedule below shows the 
scheduling of in-person and virtual days 
for each cohort.

Install our mobile app and bookmark our 
website to stay connected with any new 
developments and updates.

ht t p:/ / avalonst oneharborschools.org

St ay Connect ed!

School Reopens 

Sept em ber  8

Reopening Phases

Phase 1:  School Begins September 8th with a 
½ day hybrid model.

Students return on an A/B cohort hybrid 
model with both in-person and virtual 
learning, 2-days in school with 3 days of 
virtual learning at home.

Phase 2:  Begins September 14th with a full 
day hybrid model.

Students continue on an A/B cohort model, 2 
days in school per week and 3 days remote, 
for a full instructional day.

Phase 3:  Will be considered and 
implemented if public health conditions 
improve and state and county guidance 
changes.

This will be a full return to a five day schedule 
with the accommodations in plan in place.  

Phase 4:  Full return to a normal school day.

Avalon Stone Harbor schools will offer a 
virtual education option to students in all 

three phases.

St udent s Expect at ions: Students will be 

ready to learn.  Practice good hand washing. 

Keep their distance from others.  Follow rules 

and procedures set in place.

Parent  Expect at ions: Parents will fill out a 

check in form on the Genesis Parent Portal 

that has them assess student health before 

sending them to school.  Parents will support 

the school district with the decisions in the 

plan to create a safe and healthy environment 

for students.

Teacher  Expect at ions: Teachers will uphold 

the policies and procedures in the plan while 

creating and instructing lessons that cover the 

standards during this time.  

Expect at ions
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